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MORE TRANSPARENCY – MORE LEGAL CERTAINTY? THE MAURACH DRAFT FOR
THE MODERNIZATION OF THE LAW ON PARTNERSHIPS

ON 20 APRIL 2020, THE COMMISSION OF EXPERTS APPOINTED BY THE FEDERAL MINISTRY OF JUSTICE AND CONSUMER
PROTECTION PRESENTED THE SO-CALLED MAURACH DRAFT FOR THE MODERNIZATION OF THE LAW ON PARTNERSHIPS.
THE DRAFT PROVIDES IN PARTICULAR FOR THE INTRODUCTION OF A PUBLIC REGISTER FOR CIVIL LAW PARTNERSHIPS,
THE CODIFICATION OF A RIGHT OF NON-DECISION IN PARTNERSHIP LAW AND THE OPENING UP OF PARTNERSHIPS TO
MEMBERS OF LIBERAL PROFESSIONS. PARTNERS IN PARTNERSHIPS SHOULD KEEP AN EYE ON FURTHER EFFORTS IN THE
LEGISLATIVE PROCESS TO IDENTIFY THE RESULTING NEED FOR ADJUSTMENT AND IMPLEMENT IT IN GOOD TIME. (more…)
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